
  I am opposed to a hike in the aviation fuel tax in Oregon. General aviation is 
often a gateway to great paying jobs in the commercial aviation industry. 
Learning to fly is very expensive! Increasing these costs may price people out of 
this opportunity. Aviation fuel is already way too expensive. The FAA has 
promised a fix in three years. If Oregon continues to punish general aviation 
pilots will just fuel up across the boarder. Let's help pilots and general aviation 
instead. Promote ethanol free gas at airports and give pilots of small aircraft an 
option. Thanks for your help. 

  

Bob Lewis 

Molalla OR 

 


